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IEEE MITS Student Branch and Department of CSE organized a one-day program ‘IEEE 

MITS Student Branch Congress and Celebration of IEEE Day (1st October)’ in the MITS 

campus on 5th October, 2021 order to provide a platform for learning, presentation and 

activities for the students. Several activities like faculties presentations, paper presentations 

and guest presentations was conducted successfully. In this event students 102 participated 

from different department of MITS Madanapalle. The following sessions/events conducted: 

1) Welcome Speech 2) Guest Presentation 3) Faculties Presentations 4) Students 

Presentations on the theme. 

 

The Department of Computer Science & Engineering organized a one day program on 

“Linux for Future” to B.Tech- III Year I semester students on 05th October 2021 with the 

motto of empowering the students’ knowledge in all the fields of Computer Science & 

Engineering. 

 

Topics for the session 

What is Linux? 

Advantages of Linux…! 

Linux installation 

Setup a Red-hat Server & Real-Time 

Linux vs Windows 

Linux Certifications 

 

Inauguration: The inaugural session started at 09:00 AM in Online Microsoft Teams. 

Dr.V.Arun called Dr. R.Kalpana, Professor & HOD of Computer Science & Engineering, Dr. 

M. Vaigundamoorthi, Professor, IEEE Coordinator - MITS, Ms. Rakshitha.S, III Year - CSE, 

Rakshitha.HC, III Year - CSE, R.Sathyanarayana Raju, Project Manager, CTS Private 

Limited, Chennai. 

 

Dr. R.Kalpana was requested to address the gathering. She addressed the students and 

explained the importance of open source technologies. She requested the students to learn 



perfectly in order to get the job or to reach the success. She thanked the organizers for 

organizing this training.  

 

 

Later, Dr. M. Vaigundamoorthi, addressed the students and motivated them to use this 

opportunity. He addressed the students and explained the importance of IEEE. He thanked 

the organizers for organizing this training.  

 

 R.Sathyanarayana Raju gave a brief introduction to event theme “Linux for Future” and 

detailed about the experiments they are going to train in the training session. 

 

 

Vote of Thanks: Dr. V.Arun proposed a vote of thanks. He thanked HOD, IEEE 

Coordinator and Mr. R.Sathyanarayana Raju for attending the function. He thanked to 

member of IEEE. He extended his thanks to the Principal, and the Management for 

their support to conduct the training. 

  

 

 

 
 
 


